
400-29 APPROACH DEVELOPMENT 

Council adopted the following road approach policy: 

1) applications for approaches must be submitted in writing to the R.M. office; 

2) there must be an appropriate site distance; 

3) the approach must be constructed at a right angle to the road; 

4) the approach onto all developed roads must have a minimum 20-foot top, and 3 to 1 slopes; 

5) a culvert must be installed where necessary (only one culvert will be supplied by the 

municipality); 

Permission for the approaches may be granted between council meetings with consultation with the 

respective Councillor, Reeve and Administrator. 

The cost of replacement culverts or extensions in existing approaches or extra approaches in quarter 

sections are the responsibility of the ratepayer with exception of those that the councillor determines 

extraordinary circumstances exist and agrees that the municipality will be responsible for the costs. 

(Updated by Resolution 133/22, June 14, 2022) 

 

 


